
Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject:               RE: Strathcona Development

From: Andrew Pettit
Sent: September-25-13 8:39 AM
To: Robicheau, Vanessa, McHattie, Brian
Subject: Strathcona Development

Brian, Vanessa,

I wanted to voice my support of efforts to maintain and build Strathcona into a mixed-use, community and
people centred part of our city - thoughtful design isn't everything, but we're pretty sunk without it! This article
(http://raisethehammer.org/article/1959/york_ripe for revitalization without demolition), highlighting your
support, shares my views. Also, loving the York street reconfiguration in that same article!

Lots of exciting and promising improvements coming out of City Hall and our greater community over the last
while - thanks for your efforts bringing it, and us, to life.

Sincerely,

Andrew Pettit
Former Ward 1 resident now living in Ward 2


